ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: January 13, 2020

TO: All Potential Bidders WN

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, #rocurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. | - Printing Services for Waste and

Resources Management

BIDS TO BE OPENED: February 11, 2020, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time
This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by potential bidders regarding
the above-referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.
Question 1: Can I bid on the last (3) items only or do 1 have to bid on all products?

Response: The City intends to award a Blanket Purchase Agreement for the printing of
all items listed within the ITB to one supplier. The City reserves the right to make multiple

awards should the need be required.

Question 2: Will there be any Embroidery or Screen Printing?

Response: No.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



